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ORGANIZATIONAL NEWS

We would like to thank our good friend, Patton Oswalt, who recently nominated
Alice's Kids Executive Director, Ron Fitzsimmons, for the "CNN Heroes Award.
A prestigious award like this is always a long shot but we appreciate very much
Patton's continued interest and advocacy of our work!  

As of July 31, we have spent $417,360 on 4,210 kids across the country. At
this pace, we will break last year's spending total in a month or two!

IN ADDITION TO PAYING FOR OUR "USUAL" ITEMS, IN JULY WE
PAID FOR:

A family in a homeless shelter to go
bowling as a fun family outing. 

Saxophone lessons for a 15-year-
old boy with anger issues.

The fee for an 8-year-old girl to A "get well" gift basket for an 11-

http://aliceskids.org/
https://forms.donorsnap.com/form?id=01ac8cc3-3076-47a9-a60d-4f9ce5ade329


attend a special summer class
teaching hair braiding.

year-old who recently had a heart
transplant.

The blow-up pool for 12, 9, and 7-
year-old siblings who love swimming
but who recently moved outside of
walking distance of their
neighborhood pool.

A television for a 15-year-old
unaccompanied minor who has
recently moved into a friend’s above-
garage apartment after being asked
to leave his home.

Alice's Kids is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization that seeks to enhance the self-esteem of
children in need by providing them with targeted individual assistance to facilitate their
participation in scholastic, recreational and social activities.
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https://www.facebook.com/Alices-Kids-169763566414832/
https://twitter.com/alicewillhelp
https://www.instagram.com/alicewillhelp/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCOX9URkvivGlPpq-uoneENg?view_as=subscriber

